SOCIAL MEDIA GUIDELINES

Social media is a great way to keep in touch with your camp friends in the off-
season. By working at camp, you are a role model to kids whether you are
presently at camp or not, which is reflected by your presence on social media.

All of our campers agreed to the following guidelines in the North Star Code of
Conduct. We believe staff members should follow them too:
« | will not use obscenities, profanity, or vulgar language on social media,
texts, messages and communications.
o | will not use blogs, social media, texts, or other websites to harass, bully,
or intimidate other campers or employees of the camp.
| understand that these guidelines are for the benefit of the entire camp
community.
o | understand that behaviors away from camp that fall outside of North
Star’s values may jeopardize my ability to return to North Star.

In order to keep your reputation safe and away from allegations of misconduct
that can impact future job opportunities and life goals, we have put together
these additional guidelines for our staff to follow:

Regarding interactions with campers, please observe these guidelines:

If you do not feel like you
will be able to follow these
guidelines, simply do not
friend or accept friend
requests from campers and
keep your profiles private.


http://northstarcamp.com/code-of-conduct
http://northstarcamp.com/code-of-conduct

